



Back to school - secondary classes

All students will begin online classes on Monday, September 7th. 
  
The connection codes to PRONOTE, our educational software, will be sent to 
students and their families from September 2nd onwards. You will find the 
class timetable in PRONOTE. 
  
For new students, a school email address will be sent to them. This address 
will allow them to connect to the videoconferences which will be carried out 
via the MEET application. 
Invitations to the videoconferences will be sent to the students via their 
lfidelhi.org  mailbox. 
  
The organization of the online courses from 07 to 20 September, will be 
visible on the PRONOTE timetable by the students and their families from 
Friday, September 05. The mention " COURSES IN VISIO " will allow you to 
know the appointment time during which the student must be connected. 
For students who are far from INDIA and subject to time difference, the video 
capsules of the courses they cannot attend will be sent to them by e-mail. 
  
For all the students, presentation meetings of the pedagogical team will be 
organized according to the following schedule: 
  
Presentation meeting of the pedagogical teams via MEET in the presence of : 
- Principal  
- CPE 
- Pedagogical team 
- Students 

According to the following schedule:  
Terminale: Thursday, September 03 at 4 p.m. 
1ère: Thursday, September 03 at 4:30 p.m. 
2nde: Thursday, September 03 at 5:00 pm 
3e: Friday, September 04th at 2pm 
4e: Friday, September 04th at 2:45 pm 
5e: Friday, September 04th at 3:30 pm 
6e: Friday, September 04th at 4:15 pm

http://lfidelhi.org/

